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20th October, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

with further reference to my letter of the 17th
{nstent respecting the steamer "NATRANA",T em now in receipt
of a letter from the Union Steam Ship Co. of New Zealand, Ltd,
requesting me to supply Wessrs. Lensghan with coples of any
available plens in this case, charging sn appropriete fee
to this Company.

Tt 1s concluded that Messrs, Lenaghan require
these plens to be sent direct to Trieste, and this will be
done unless anything to the contrary is hesrd from you.

Yours faithfully,

Copy sent Tri

¢lerk to the

Clessification Committee,
The Surveyors,
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